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On December 6th, 2024, the Department of Computer Science and Engineering 

(CSE) hosted an insightful Expert Lecture titled "Future Ready: Preparing for a 

World of Opportunities through Higher Education" for 3rd-semester CSE 

students. The session, held from 12:00 PM to 1:00 PM, featured Ms. Arpita 

Gado, an MSc graduate from King's College, London, as the esteemed resource 

person.  

Ms. Gado shared her extensive knowledge and experience, providing a 

comprehensive overview of higher education opportunities in London and 

beyond. She discussed the various courses available, emphasizing the diverse 

academic paths students can pursue. The lecture also highlighted the significance 

of part-time jobs in gaining practical experience and how internships can be 

instrumental in building a solid foundation for future careers.  

The session aimed to equip students with the necessary information to make 

informed decisions about their educational and professional journeys. Ms. Gado 

provided valuable insights into navigating the higher education landscape, 

selecting courses that align with career goals, and the benefits of gaining work 

experience alongside academic pursuits.  

Approximately 70 students attended the lecture, actively participating and 

benefiting from the wealth of knowledge shared. The engaging and interactive 

session left students inspired and better prepared to seize the numerous 

opportunities available through higher education. Overall, the expert talk was a 

resounding success, reflecting the Department's dedication to offering students 

guidance and exposure to global educational trends. 

 
 


